

Craven Safety Services & Craven HR Services December 2020 Newsletter

Craven HR Services

Introducing Craven HR Services - the ideal & personal solution for SME's

Craven HR Services Positive, Business
Driven & People
Focused HR



At Craven HR Services, our aim is to increase overall value to a business. We support and translate a business vision into HR initiatives, that improve long term business aims and objectives - productivity, performance, employee engagement and growth.

Why bother?

You've got a great team in place to take your business forward, but are you struggling with excessive people management and paperwork?

Do you know how to positively support your employees during these

COVID times, how do you keep up with the current guidance for your business and your staff?

Does your current lengthy admin processes for annual leave, absence and payroll, take hours and hours and leave you frazzled?

It can be so frustrating as a small business trying to juggle it all.

We can help you!

Contact Dee Newton, our HR Business Manager, for a Free HR 'Health Check' Audit or to discuss our prices & packages, on 07852 151113. Details are also available on our website.

We would love to work with you as a positive extension of your business to really add value through your people.

Merry Christmas & A Safe New Year

Everyone at Craven Safety Services and Craven HR Services would like to wish all their present, past and future customers a Merry Christmas and a Safe New Year.

We will be closed from close of play on Wednesday 23rd December and will reopen on Monday 4th January. If you need to contact us during this time we will be monitoring emails or in an emergency you can call Liz on 07903 887978 or Alan on 07934 872280.

Christmas Myths



Check out the 12 myths of Christmas on the HSE website (although there are only 9!), covering putting up Christmas decorations in the office, carol singing and throwing snowballs, amongst others. Christmas myths.